

FEDERAL / NSW CHAPTER

Michael Bula Solicitors Michael Bula Solicitors Princes Hill Gallery 213 Canning Street CARLTON VIC 3053

16 May 2005

Dear Michael,

On behalf of the French Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry I would like to thank you for your contribution to this ssue of *France Australia*.

We are both honoured and privileged to have had the Legal Issues contributed by such a valuable person in the French-Australian legal community.

Please find enclosed a copy of the 'Arts / Leisure – Painting a Picture of the Industry' March-May 2005 issue in which you will find the Legal Issues article on page nine.

Thanking you once again for your support of the French Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry and for helping to promote French-Australian legal matters.

Yours sincerely,

Bruno LEURIDAN
National General Manager

